
Monthly Command 
Report For December 
Emergency Response: 

• For the month of December, there were a total of 34 fire calls.

• For the month of December, Fire units first responded to Asst. D2 EMS on 
52 calls.

• For the month of December, there were a total of 60 911 EMS calls which 
23 were transported.

Average response time for December, 7 Minutes, and 49 seconds (Per ITE Average est.) 

Emergency Vehicles: 

B-22:
This unit is currently in service at Station 2 and fully operational. Repairs have been made to 
it as discussed in the last board meeting.

Medic 22: Currently out of service. It is being evaluated currently by a VFIS claims adjuster, 
I opened a claim on this unit.

Tender 22: Currently this unit is in service with no issues.

Engine 22: It is currently at Siddons, having a wiring harness replaced due to faulty issues.

Medic 21: This unit is currently in service at Station 2. No new issues reported with this unit.



Brush 21: It is currently operational and at Station 2. Future repairs will be needed to the 
plumbing and the pump.

Rescue 22: Currently in service as command. 

Engine 21: Is currently at Siddons having repairs made to the tank, there is heavy interest in the 
purchase of this unit by a Fire Dept. in which me and commissioner Burleson showed the unit to 
them.

Public Relations:
Our Christmas Toy Drive was a hug success and even with the rainy conditions it was a huge 
turn out.



Alex Lopez 
Fire Chief 

Alex Lopez 
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